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Cambria CSD Fire Prevention Ad Hoc Committee to hold Public Workshops 
 
CAMBRIA, CA – The Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) today announced their 

Fire Prevention Ad Hoc Committee will hold two public workshops at the Cambria Veteran’s 

Hall located at 1000 Main St., Cambria CA 93428.   

 

Monday, August 31, 2015:  1:00 – 3:00 p.m., and 

 

Thursday, September 3, 2015: from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

The CCSD Board welcomes the public to come and provide their comments to the Ad Hoc 

Committee for consideration.   

 

# # # 

Media contact:  

Tom Gray, Public Information Officer 

805-750-1257; tsgray@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:tsgray@sbcglobal.net

